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Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
   I am writing to you as a loving wife and mother to express my concern in regards to 
same sex marriage in NSW.  
   Myself and many of those who I know are sure that allowing same sex marriage 
will not have a good effect on NSW in the years to come. 
   Marriage has been, and should always be, a union between a man and a woman 
to provide the most stable environment for children to be brought up in. This gives 
the children the most balanced upbringing for their own responsible adulthood. It is 
sure that Mothers and Fathers parent in different ways, providing the balance a 
young life needs to ensure they grow up as resilient and confident young adults, 
capable of making wise life decisions.  
I'd like to close by thanking you for your time. I have a lot of pride in the governing of 
Australia. I hope that the NSW Government makes the right decision in what I think 
may one of the most important decisions to get right. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mrs. Emma Clark 
 


